
 

 

 
 
            GROUND TRANSPORTATION BULLETIN 
 

 RMWB Road Construction Update 
Brett and Barber Drive 

Routes Route 13, 13-1, H and SBC 7A 
   

 

Visit us at sunlink.suncor.com. We want your feedback. Please contact us at 
groundtransportation@suncor.com with comments or questions. 

 

 
September 10, 2015 

 

RMWB ROAD CONSTRUCTION 
 

Brett Drive & Barber Drive - Road Construction Update  
 
Due to construction starting on Barber the routes listed below have been revised to 
accommodate the construction in this area. The planned work will continue until the end of 
October.  
 
All Suncor passengers presently being picked up in this area will be required to walk to the 
closest RMWB Transit stop. 
 
Suncor services that will be affected by this will be the following: Route 13 (East & Mine Ops),  
Route 13-1 (West), Route H (East and West) and SBC 7A 
 

 

 
 

 
Thank you for your patience and cooperation. 
 
- Ground Transportation 

http://sunlink.suncor.com/
mailto:groundtransportation@suncor.com

